
 

Focus on Learning 
Next week we shall be learning 

about Easter and enjoying some 

fun times playing Easter activities, 

cooking and creating cards.  

Chestnut’s  

News 

Information for Families 
 

PTFA school disco! Wednesday 27th 

March, 5pm – 6pm for Reception 

and KS1 children. 6.15pm – 7.15pm 

for KS2. See a member of the PTFA 

for tickets.  

 

We start Forest School after the 

Easter break. Please see the 

separate letter for more 

information, any questions please 

ask. 

 

We are going on our school trip to 

Gatton Park on Tuesday 14th May. 

Please see separate letter for more 

details. 

 

Thank you for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

Issue Number 23 

 22nd March 2024 

 

 

 

Continuing the Learning 

Journey! 

 
I was really pleased with the number 

of parents and carers that joined 

Chestnut Class for our family 

learning session. I hope you found it 

informative 😊    

 

 

 


